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Nowhere does it appear to be clear where the underground electric extremely high voltage cabling would be installed if the
battery storage facility was to be given the go ahead in Kent Street. One map provided had a red line going through the
length of Kent Street.....surely this cannot be allowed from a public safety point of view, especially for houses like Barrack
Cottages whose front doors are less than one metre from the main road of Kent Street. What is more, it has been unclear
throughout where the cabling would go. I object on these grounds, if what I surmise is accurate.


